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 Mr Dougal 

Corden

COMMNT2014/4386/P 12/08/2014  11:14:12 We back on to the property where this work is proposed.

We have no problems in general with this proposal and have been advised by the owners of their plans, 

though would like reassurances that it would not impact on our privacy by overlooking our property 

and that the structure would not be sufficiently high so as to lead to a loss of light for our property & 

garden.

24 Woodsome 

Road

Dartmouth Park

London

NW5 1RY
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